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The Universal School

Circular No. 32/2024-25 24th December 2024

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the school will be closed on Wednesday, 25th December 2024, and Thursday, 26th
December 2024.

Students will go on an excursion on Friday, 27th December 2024 (Refer circular 30/31).

On Saturday, 28th December 2024, there will be a no-bag day for Grades I-IX due to Annual Day practice,
while Grade X will have regular classes.

Wishing you and your family a joyful and peaceful Christmas!
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